
 

The Moss Vale Swimming Club invites members old and new to join us 
for the 2020-2021 season. 

At Moss Vale Swimming Club we aim to promote swimming as a fun, 
healthy activity for all ages and swimming abilities with members 
racing to improve their own personal best times. 

Our season will start on Friday the 16th of October at 6pm and 
continues every Friday night during Term 1 and Term 4.  Swimmers 
can register to join the swimming club on any of our race nights. 

The cost for the season is $45 per person or $100 per family and is to 
be paid to the Swimming Club Treasurer. 

If you are currently enrolled in lessons with Bluefit, your pool entry is 
included as per usual using your card at the turnstile. 

If you are not currently enrolled with Bluefit for lessons, entry fee will 
be $3.90 per child each visit.  Each participant enrolled with Bluefit or 
not, is allowed one free spectator. 
 
To keep with the Covid-19 restrictions, please remember that the 
centre requires that we only have one adult per child.  Should 
restrictions ease, any additional spectators are required to pay an 
entry fee of $2.50. 
 

Please contact Kirrilee at kirrilee.bracht@gmail.com if you have any 
questions or would like more information. 


